OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectwoman

> Lori A. Bufano Selectwoman

Joshua S. Cole Selectman

Deborah A. McFadden Selectwoman

Ross H. Tartell
Selectman

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN Monday March 16, 2020 7:00 PM Meeting Room B - Town Hall

- A. Call to Order
- B. Public Comment
- C. Consent Agenda Minutes
 - Board of Selectmen Meeting March 2, 2020

Refunds

As per Tax Collectors Memo dated March 13, 2020

Gifts

- Kovak Foundation (Stanley Kovak) Senior Center \$1000.00
- Visiting Nurses Association of Ridgefield Senior Center (Corridors) \$850.00
- D. Discussion and/or Action
 - 1. Report of Town Bridges and Funding Plan-Frank Smeriglio
 - 2. Authorization for the First Selectwoman to Execute Contracts & Expenses for Unbudgeted Funds to Respond to the Coronavirus Crisis
- E. Selectmen's Reports
 - 1. First Selectwoman
 - 2. Selectmen
- F. Public Comment
- G. Adjournment

Next Regular Meeting - April 6, 2020

